To Whom It May Concern:

| am writing in support of the resolution to establish that Rep. Mike Nearman engaged in disorderly conduct. On December 21, 2020,
Rep. Nearman acted in direction opposition to his position and oath as a member of the Oregon State Legislature. The videos of him
opening the Capitol door to armed protesters and of him giving his phone number to them in an obvious plot to allow them access
shows that his actions were deliberate and intentional. He even admitted on Lars Larson's radio show: “That video was me setting
up the 21st, | think.” He is a danger to those working at the Capitol and is coordinating with violent domestic terrorists. Some of the
protesters in Salem that day injured police protecting the Capitol building, and some were seen weeks later invading the U.S.
Capitol. If he does not step down, expel Nearman today.

Sincerely,

L. Starcevich
Corvallis, OR



